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Western BCA is on its way to being united again after our most recent election, 
and I believe we will achieve that unity soon. I have decided to run for the Board 
of Directors because I strongly believe I have much to offer and can significantly 
contribute to this unity.   
 
While there has been some concern about my lack of "experience" in an official 
capacity, I have been involved with Western BCA for the last seven years. During 
this time, I have met and interacted with hundreds of players through my 
business activities, and now I would like to represent the players directly. Many of 
our current board members began without prior WBCA experience in elected 
positions, yet they have done a fantastic job by bringing together different skill 
levels and backgrounds to work collaboratively for our organization.   
 
I am confident that my fresh perspective, combined with my deep passion for the 
game and commitment to the community, will help further our goals and 
strengthen the unity of Western BCA.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
Brittany DeWalt  
 


